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  U.S. Statement on the Chair’s Recommendations 
 

 

  Working paper submitted by the United States of America 
 

 

1. The United States categorically rejects the Chair’s working paper on 

recommendations as a basis for work at the NPT Review Conference in 2020.  We 

regret that the Preparatory Committee failed to produce a balanced document that 

could serve as a starting point for discussions in 2020. 

2. The United States remains committed to engaging on realistic, constructive 

efforts over the next year to work toward a successful outcome at the Review 

Conference. 

 


